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Message 
  

From: Gordon, Tim [tigordon@claytonutz.com] 
Sent: 24/05/2021 4:17:13 PM 
To: Asaf Fisher [afisher@hwle.com.au]  
CC: Dunphy, Barry [bdunphy@claytonutz.com]; NIRCpublicinquiry@infrastructure.gov.au; Baker, Hilary 

[hbaker@claytonutz.com] 
Subject: Public Inquiry into the Norfolk Island Regional Council - Statement of Andrew Roach [CU-Legal.FID3269186] 
Attachments: You've been sent large files; Letter to Commissioner McNally - 24 May 2021.pdf 
 

 
Dear Asaf 
 
Please see the attached correspondence.  We have also copied this email to the Public Inquiry's email address.  
 
Please let us know if you have any difficulties accessing the documents. 
 
Regards 
 
Tim and Barry 
 
 
 
Tim Gordon, Special Counsel 
Clayton Utz 
Level 28, Riparian Plaza, 71 Eagle Street, Brisbane QLD 4000 Australia | D +617 3292 7682 | F +61 7 3221 9669 | M +61 417343033 | 
tigordon@claytonutz.com | www.claytonutz.com 
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 
From: Asaf Fisher <afisher@hwle.com.au>  
Sent: Friday, 14 May 2021 4:27 PM 
To: Gordon, Tim <tigordon@claytonutz.com> 
Cc: Dunphy, Barry <bdunphy@claytonutz.com>; Jonathan Tay <jxtay@hwle.com.au> 
Subject: Public inquiry into the Norfolk Island Regional Council: Andrew Roach summons to attend [HWLE-
Matter.C071992.1038666] 
 

External Email  

 
Dear Tim 
  
I attach correspondence which encloses a summons to attend the Public Inquiry into the Norfolk Island Regional Council 
for the purpose of giving evidence on 31 May 2021 at 9am at the place specified in the summons. The summons is 
directed to your client, Andrew Roach. 
  
I also attach 2 further documents referred to in the attached correspondence. 
  
I would be grateful if you acknowledged receipt of this email. 
  
Asaf Fisher 
  
Asaf Fisher 
Special Counsel 

 

Level 14, Australia Square 264-278 George Street | Sydney NSW 2000 
Phone +61 2 9334 8633  
afisher@hwle.com.au | www.hwlebsworth.com.au  

 
Full service | Commercially oriented | Unrivalled value 
  
Adelaide | Brisbane | Canberra | Darwin | Hobart | Melbourne | Norwest | Perth | Sydney 
 
If you receive this communication by mistake we prohibit you from using it in any way and do not waive client legal privilege. Please notify us, delete the 
communication (and any attachments) and destroy all copies. We do not represent or warrant that this communication is free from computer viruses or other 
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defects. You are responsible for all loss or damage caused directly or indirectly by the use of this communication. If you do not receive all of the email or 
attachments please notify us immediately by reply email. This notice should not be deleted or altered. 
 
 


